
	
	

Eastham Conservation Foundation presents 
 

“Save the Monarch Butterfly” 
Sunday, May 19, 2019 

1-2 pm at the Eastham Library 
 

 
 

The monarch butterfly is in trouble, particularly the eastern migrations, due 

primarily to loss of milkweed plants. Monarchs lay their eggs only on 

milkweed plants and the resulting caterpillars only eat their leaves. Without 

milkweed there are no monarchs. Local ecologist Bill Allan will present a 

program focusing on what we can do to help the monarchs. Learn about their 

fascinating life cycle, incredible migration, and actions you can take to help 

monarchs. There will be free milkweed plants handed out to participants. 

This program is the first of a 2-part monarch series. The second program on 

the topic of “raising” monarchs will be presented later in the summer. 

For more information contact Bill  Allan at 508-951-6726  
or billnavave@comcast.net. 


